

Ambition, Altruism, Achievement





Thursday 19th January

Dear Parent/Carer

On Tuesday 14th February we are inviting Onatti, an MFL theatre company, to give a French performance to our year 5, 6 and 7 students. This will be performed both in French and English and is specifically aimed at English students learning French. It will be an opportunity for the children to practise their French skills in an entertaining way. We have previously invited this company in and know that it will be a very valuable and enjoyable performance.

For this enrichment opportunity we are asking for a contribution of £2, which will help towards the cost. This can be made via Parentpay. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you may be able to access financial support for this. Please contact Mrs Miller School Finance at finance@sslp.uk.

We are committed to offering as many enrichment activities as possible to the students whilst they study with us. We work hard to keep the costs as low as possible and really appreciate your support. Unfortunately, without parent support the number of experiences we can offer are limited.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely.

Mrs K Fullwood

Lead teacher of French

Codsall Community High School

Elliotts Lane, Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PQ Tel 01902 907560 • E-mail office@cc-hs.com www.cc-hs.com

Bilbrook Road, Codsall, Staffordshire, WV8 1EU Tel 01902 840910 • E-mail office@bilbrook.staffs.sch.uk www.bilbrook.staffs.sch.uk



Gainsborough Drive, Perton, Staffordshire, WV6 7NR Tel 01902 758244 • E-mail office@perton-middle.staffs.sch.uk www.perton-middle.staffs.sch.uk

















